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8 April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
NAPLAN PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 
 
You are invited to attend an information session about the National Assessment Program – Literacy 
and Numeracy (NAPLAN). This year, both Year 3 and Year 5 will take part in the online assessment. 
 
During the session we will discuss: 
 

• how the tests are administered; 

• what content is covered in the tests; 

• what the tests look like; 

• how the results are interpreted; and 

• how you can prepare your child. 
 
Please return the slip below to express your interest in attending the session.  
 
When: Thursday 28 April 
Where: Grose View Public School Library 
Time: 5.00 pm 
 
The NAPLAN information session has conveniently been scheduled prior to the Parent information 
session which will be held on the same evening at 6:00 pm.  
 
The NAPLAN Online test window opens on Tuesday 10 May and closes on Friday 20 May 2022. 
 
More information can be found at http://www.nap.edu.au. 
 
Please return your expression of interest in attending the session by Wednesday 27 April 2022 or 
contact me via ClassDojo. We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins 
Assistant Principal 

 

 
GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

NAPLAN Parent Information Session 
 
 
I, ________________________________________ am interested in attending the NAPLAN 

information session for parents on Thursday 28 April 2021 at 5.00 pm in the Library. 

 
Parent/Carer Signature:  ______________________________ 

http://www.nap.edu.au/

